

Headteacher: Miss Susan Cornforth Deputy Headteacher: Ms Linda Gunn

Tel: 0191 3720281

Email: sherburmprimary@durhamlearning.net

19th September 2019

Dear Parents,

Data Collection

It's that time of year when we ask you to update the emergency contact details, address etc. that we hold for your child. This year we are trialling an electronic way of doing this called Parent App. Please see the attached for further information and register once you receive your unique email. It is very important that you carry out this process, as it can be very distressing for children if they are ill and we don't have up to date information to contact you. Please carry out the process even if there are no amendments so that we know you have checked and there are no changes to be made.

If you have any difficulty accessing the information or would just like some help, please pop in and see Mrs Pearce.

If you need to update or change any details at any time throughout the school year, please don't forget to inform us via the app.

School Photographer

The photographer will be in school on Tuesday 8th October to take individual pupil photographs. If you have a pre-school child, you can bring them along at 8:30am to have their photograph taken – please complete and return the attached slip if you would like to do so. Your child will not have their individual photograph taken at this time – only any that you require with siblings. They will have their individual photos taken with the rest of their class.

Pantomime KS2

We have booked the Gala Theatre again this year to see the Pantomime Aladdin on Tuesday 10th December; the cost will be £12 per child. The Gala Theatre require payment in full 2 months in advance. If your child would like to go, please login to ParentPay and pay the full amount by Friday 4th October.

Aldi's Kit for School's Promotion

We have signed up to participate in Aldi's 'Kit for Schools' promotion. You can collect a sticker with every £30 spent in store. We need to collect 300 stickers to fill our Aldi's 'Kit for Schools' poster. If we manage to complete the poster, we will receive an exclusive school sports kit! Your support would be really appreciated.

Reward Assembly

Reward assemblies will begin again this Friday at 9am and all parents are invited to come along. Children from Butterfly class will not be attending assembly at present whilst they are settling into school.











T el: 0191 3720281 E-mail: sherburnprimary@durhamlearning.net

After School Clubs

- Homework club will start next Tuesday 24th September for children in Years 1-6, 3:15-4pm. Please complete the attached slip if your child would like to attend.
- Mrs Parkin will be organising Lexia club and will give letters to the children who can attend.

Year 5/6 Football Trials

Trials will be held on Tuesday 24th September 3:15-4:15pm for both boys and girls. We are looking for two players for the boys' team and nine girls to make up a full girls' team. All children in Years 5 & 6 are invited to come along to the trials. For those children who are successful in gaining a place, training will take place for both teams on Tuesday nights 3:15-4:15pm until further notice.

Dates for your Diary

- 1st October Years 4 & 5 trip to Jarrow Hall & Bede Museum
- 4th October Harvest Festival 9am
- 8th October School Photographer
- 9th October Open Day visits for Children starting school in September 2020 (10-11am and 1:30-2:30pm)
- 15th October Year 6 trip to Beamish
- 11th November Parents Evening
- 21st October Years 1, 2 & 3 trip to Palace Green
- 6th December Reception, Years 1 & 2 trip to Tweddle Farm
- 10th December KS2 Pantomime at the Gala Theatre
- 11th December Flu vaccinations for children in Reception to Year 5
- 13th December 2pm Christmas Fayre
- 17th December Christmas Performances

Yours sincerely

S Cornforth

Miss S Cornforth Headteacher











T el: 0191 3720281 E-mail: sherburnprimary@durhamlearning.net

School Photographer Tuesday 8th October

	Name of pupil Class	
	I will be bringing a pre-school child along at 8:30am to have their photograph taken.	
	Signed Date	
	Parent/Guardian	
9		
0		
Homework Club Tuesdays 3:15-4pm		
	Name of pupil	
	My child will be attending homework club and will be collected at 4pm by	
	(name)	
	Signed Date	
	Parent/Guardian	











Tel: 0191 3720281 E-mail: sherburnprimary@durhamlearning.net